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Environment & Sustainability 
Week 2025

This year, our Environment and Sustainability Week runs from 2 to 6 June in partnership with St
Nicks, coinciding with Volunteers' Week - the perfect time to get involved and make a difference!

During the week we are focusing on helping the habitats in the local area by removing Himalayan
balsam which is a pretty, but very invasive plant. By doing so we are minimising its spread across
our watercourses and floodplains and making room for native wildflowers and plants which, in turn,
support other species like bees, butterflies and water voles. 

All sessions will take place in the area around Fulford Ings. There will be two sessions per day,
Monday to Friday, and each session can accommodate a maximum of 20 employee-volunteers.
Sessions will run morning, between 9.30am and 12.30pm, and afternoon, between 1.30pm and
4.30pm.

To sign up for a session, please contact Caitlin by emailing info@yorkcares.co.uk specifying the
date, whether you would like a morning or afternoon session, and the number of employee-
volunteers in the team. These sessions are available on a first come first serve basis.
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